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Dear valued patients and colleagues,

As | sit down to compose this letter, | am filled with mixed emotions. After 48 wonderful
years of treating patients in Prince William County, | have decided to retire from Hart
Orthodontics as of January 31, 2025. It is time for me to embark on a new chapter of my life.

Serving you and your families has been one of the most rewarding experiences of my
career. | cherish the relationships we have built and the trust you have shown in me and this
practice. | am very comforted in knowing that the traditions of our practice will continue
uninterrupted by my son, Shea, and by our wonderful staff. They are, like me, committed to
providing compassionate and comprehensive orthodontic care to anyone seeking treatment at
our office.

Thank you again for your trust and loyalty. It has been a privilege to share this
healthcare journey with you all.

Sincerely,

Patrick D. Hart, DDS
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